Southern New Jersey to Philadelphia Mass Transit
Expansion Alternative Analysis Study

This study is currently being conducted by PATCO (Port
Authority Transit Corporation), a subsidiary of the
Delaware River Port Authority (DRPA). The purpose of the
study is to expand upon the previous Southern New Jersey
to Philadelphia Transit Study that was completed in 2005.
This Alternative Analysis Phase is required by the Federal
Transit Administration to receive federal funding. The goal
is to improve public transportation from Southern New
Jersey to Philadelphia.

We want your ideas and input.

These meetings will be conducted in an
Open House format.

Visitors may attend anytime during the hours
specified to review project information, meet the
Planners and Engineers along with DRPA/PATCO
staff and provide feedback.

If special assistance is needed, arrangements will be made
upon request, please contact (856)968-2252.

For more information regarding this study, please call
(856)968-2252 or visit www.drpa.org

Please join us for one of the
following Public Open Houses:

November 27th, 6:30 to 8:30 PM
Deptford Municipal Building
1011 Cooper Street
Deptford, NJ 08096

November 28th, 6:30 to 8:30 PM
Cumberland Mall
3849 S. Delsea Drive
Vineland, NJ 08360

November 29th, 6:30 to 8:30 PM
Glassboro Municipal Building
1 South Main Street
Glassboro, NJ 08028

December 4th, 6:30 to 8:30 PM
Mary Ethel Costello Elementary School
520 Cumberland Street
Gloucester City, NJ 08030

December 6th, 6:30 to 8:30 PM
Monroe Township Municipal Building
125 Virginia Avenue
Williamstown, NJ 08094
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